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Morton, Devon

From: Lisa <a.gunasekera@sympatico.ca>
Sent: June 20, 2021 6:43 AM
To: Morton, Devon
Subject: Re: re notice development on Howard Road Newmarket

 
 
> On Jun 20, 2021, at 5:42 AM, Lisa <a.gunasekera@sympatico.ca> wrote: 
>  
>   
>  
> I wish to listen in via telephone to Town of Newmarket meeting June 23  
> at 9.30Am re development of land and variance on 90 Howard Road. 
>  
> I live right next door at 96 Howard Road. This development will affect me and some of my 
neighbours. 
> I am not happy with the division of land. All properties on Howard  
> Road have lots 75foot by 200 foot and this makes the neighbourhood  
> very special with a spacious and countrified atmosphere and flair and  
> this is why people are buying in this section of town. Environmental  
> studies should also be an consideration. The super large monster homes  
> should be avoided Howard Road already have one - but build with good planning for development 
that fits in with the neighbourhood to make Newmarket a liveable and well planned community. 
>  
> Sincerely, 
> Inge-Lise Gunasekera 
>  
> Phone - Land Line 905 895 1707 
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